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                             Harrison Township Zoning Commission 

May 2, 2017 

Members present: Chris Johnson, Tony Sharp, Laney McLaughlin, Linda Miller Rodney 

Osborne and Bill Evenson. 

Also present: Tom Frederick, Zoning Inspector and Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chris Johnson with all standing for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

Mr. Osborne moved to approve the minutes from the April 4, 2017 meeting.  

Ms. Miller seconded. The motion passed with unanimous ayes. 

 

A short discussion on last month’s application from Richard Long. Mr. Long submitted an 

application concerning the construction of a multi-unit public storage facility on property at 

5076 Columbus Rd. Granville, OH 43023. This project has started. Mr. Long has plans for 

another building in the future. 

The board was given handouts on topics covered at the April 28, 2017 OTA Zoning Inspectors’ 

Meeting. Mr. Frederick and Ms. Noble attended the meeting.  

Article 14 Outdoor Lighting was reviewed. Some edits were proposed. 

The board will consider other articles that may need some revisions. 

On the list to review: 

Article 13 R-Residential District 

Article 15 B-Business Districts 

Article 16 M-1 General Manufacturing District 

Article 17 Exceptions and Modifications 

At 8:06 p.m. Mr. Osborne moved to adjourn. Ms. Miller seconded. The motion passed with 

unanimous ayes. 

Respectfully submitted 

Vickie Noble, Zoning Secretary                                      Chris Johnson, Chair 

 

                    

 


